
 

 

  WEDNESDAY 26 DECEMBER 2018 

NEWS RELEASE 
CITY COUNCIL MEETING CANCELLED 

FROM:  W. CRAGO / (509) 754-4601 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 

MEETING CANCELLED  
No Council Meeting on 02 JANUARY 2019   

 
EPHRATA, WA. The Ephrata City Council will not hold a meeting on Wednesday 02 JANUARY 2019 due to 
a lack of agenda items, as is typical for this time of year. 
 
Of course, one person on our staff hopes to (still) be celebrating a major Rose Bowl victory.  There are others 
who are paying attention to other bowls; Alamo and Frisco, in particular.  Regardless, the City of Ephrata wishes 
everyone a safe and happy New Year’s celebration, whether you are watching football or not. 
 
The City Council normally convenes on the first and third Wednesdays of each month.  
The next Ephrata City Council meeting is at 7:00PM Wednesday 16 JANUARY 2019.  
 

### 
Additional Contact Information 
  
 City Hall Phone:   (509) 754-4601, Weekdays from 7:30AM-4:30PM 
 City website:    www.ephrata.org, or www.facebook.com/CityofEphrata 


